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Eurobodalla Dressage Club – General Meeting 
Held on 13th August 2024 via Zoom.  

 

 
Meeting opened at 6.30 pm 

Attendance:  Cathy Smith, Irene Adams, Hetty Munda, Sue Berry, Megan Gandy, Pauline Stuart-Fox, Rebecca O’Brien 

Apologies:  K A Whyte, Robbie Lyttle 

1. Minutes from the previous Meeting of 9th July 2024 were tabled.  . 
 
Moved by: Cathy Smith that the Minutes be accepted. 
Seconded:  Sue Berry 
Carried:  All 
 

  

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Irene presented the Treasurer’s Report for July which showed a balance of 
$4,163.85.  Expenditure of $1,966.00 covered Equestrian Australia – Insurance 
$1,645.00, Equestrian NSW membership $255.00, Global top up re cancelled 
Protocol Day $10.00 and Department of Fair Trading $56.00. 
 
Moved by:  Pauline Stuart-Fox that the Treasurer’s Report be accepted. 
Seconded: Hetty Munda 
Carried:  All 
 
 
 

    

3. Correspondence In:  
 

 Email from Christan Trainor regarding possible Support Judge Education for 
Regional Clubs.  However this would only be for competitions where we had 
official Judges. 
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 Email from Christan Trainor regarding a seminar on Safe Sport Workshop – 
“Recognising and responding to abuse in sport workshop”.  This will be held 
on 5th September 10 am to 12 pm at NSW Rugby League Centre of 
Excellence, 12 Dawn Fraser Avenue, Sydney Olympic Park.   

 
Moved by:  Cathy Smith that Correspondence In:  be accepted. 
Seconded: Sue Berry 
Carried:  All 
 

4. Matters arising from Previous Minutes: 
 
NIL  
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General Business: 
 

 Congratulations to Karen-Anne Whyte for winning “Lucky Rider of the Day” 
draw.  Our thanks to Kelly Ralph for her sponsorship.  
 

 Para-equestrian class for disabled riders -   Hetty discussed this with Greg 
Hibberd who advised that he was not yet ready to compete.  Hopefully other 
para riders will come forth. 
 

 Sue Berry advised that our new website is now up and running. Hetty to send 
out the URL to all members. 
 

 Members are reminded that our Annual General Meeting will be held next 
month, being 10th September however this Annual General Meeting  (only) 
will be held at the Moruya Golf Club.  Hetty to advise all members. 
 

 The Committee discussed the feasibility of lunch breaks when our entries are 
low and tests finish very early in the afternoon.  Some judges who need to 
travel may prefer to forgo lunch and leave earlier.  Perhaps we could have a 
20 minute Morning Tea break.   
 
This to be looked at when numbers are finalized as both our September 
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judges, Connie Bachor and Pip Collins, have to travel a distance in excess of 
1.5 hours.  
 

 It was decided that for our September competition we hold Preparatory 1 and 
2, Preliminary 1.1 and 1.2, Novice, 2.1 and 2.2, Elementary 3.1 and 3.2 and 
Medium 4.1 and 4.2.  This competition will again be Closed Restricted. 
 

Moved by:  Hetty Munda that General Business be accepted. 
Seconded: Sue Berry 
Carried:  All  

 
 

 
 
Next Meeting: 
 
Our Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 10th September 2024 will be 
held at the Moruya Golf Club commencing at 6.30 pm. 
 
Meeting closed at  7.00 pm 

  

 


